September 1, 1994

SPECIAL MEETING - BID OPENING AUDIT PROPOSALS

A Special Meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 1, 1994 at 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive proposals for the 1994, 1995 and 1996 fiscal years' audits.

The following propoposals were received:

Deno	DeLorenzo:	\$ 4,000.00

The Board awarded the contract to Deno Delorenzo to perform the single audit, complete the DCA financial report and to complete the sewer audit for the above mentioned amount per year. There was a motion by Andrew Piccuta and a second by Richard Schweinsberg to award the contract to Mr. DeLorenzo.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. sparacino Secretary-Treasurer